
 
     
 
Circular 14, 2022                                                                                                        

 

             Dear Parents,                                                                                                 September 01, 2022         

 

• We will be celebrating the Teachers’ Day at school level with students of                      

Pre-Primary Section and Classes I to V on Friday, September 02, 2022 and              

Classes VI to X on Saturday, September 03, 2022. The school timing is as                    

usual on Friday and Saturday. 

• It will be a holiday for Classes I to V on Saturday, September 03, 2022.                               

It will be a working day ONLY for Classes VI to X on Saturday, September 03, 2022.   

• St. Francis Schools and Colleges will be celebrating jointly the Teachers’ Day                  

on Monday, September 05, 2022. It will be a holiday on Monday, September 05            

for all the students of both the schools and colleges in the campus.  

• Students are advised to prepare for the Half Yearly Exams in the coming days.         

Time Table and Portions will be uploaded shortly. 

Thanking you! 

 

      

              Brother Sanil Tharayil 
             Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


